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2 September 2020 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2020-019 

 

SUBJECT:  INVITATION TO THE 8th SPECIAL SESSION OF THE IPHC (SS08) 

 

Dear Commissioners,  

In accordance with Rule 11 of the International Pacific Halibut Commission’s (IPHC) Rules of Procedure 
(2020) and noting the request from Canada for an in-season regulatory change, I am pleased to invite you 
to attend the 8th Special Session of the IPHC (SS08), which will be held on 17 September 2020 from 
13:00-16:00 hrs. 

The meeting will be held via the go-to-meeting platform. Documents for the meeting are available via the 
meeting page: 

SS08 meeting page: https://www.iphc.int/venues/details/8th-special-session-of-the-iphc-ss08  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  

Executive Director, IPHC  

 

Attachments:  

Nil 
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